



Administration

201 Delafield Street, Waukesha, WI 53188 Tel: 262.524.3701 fax: 262.524.3899 www.waukesha-wi.gov

Buildings and Grounds ID Number: ID#18-0387	Date: 4/5/2018
Submitted By: Eric Payne, Building and Grounds President	City Administrator Approval: Kevin Lahner, City Administrator KL
Finance Department Review: Rich Abbott, Finance Director RA	City Attorney's Office Review: Brian Running, City Attorney BR

Subject:

Rescind resolution from July 17, 2007 establishing Valet parking on the north side of W. Main Street in front of the Clark Hotel.

Details:

The Ad Hoc Downtown Parking Committee had reviewed this item at their March 5, 2018 meeting. They determined that Valet parking is no longer needed on Main Street in front of the hotel. A representative from the hotel was present at the meeting and confirmed that valet parking stalls are not used for valet purposes anymore. They have a need for parking to load / unload guests but only for a short period of time. The hotel representative and committee agreed upon a 30 minute parking designation for the 3 stalls. The following item, ID#18-0388 addresses the approval of 30 minute parking.

The B&G Committee reviewed this item and unanimously approved it.

Options & Alternatives:

None

Financial Remarks:

This item is to rescind a previous designation. No cost will occur.

Executive Action:

If approved by Council, a resolution document covering all items listed will need to be executed by the Mayor and Clerk after the Council Meeting.

Committee Recommendation:

The Buildings and Grounds Committee approved this item at their March 19, 2018, meeting and will appear under the Consent Agenda for the April 5, 2018, Council meeting.

